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 These Community Public Access Defibrillators are available to members of the public, 24 hours 
a day. They have been registered with the ambulance service, so that in a life-threatening 
emergency, callers can be told where the nearest defibrillator is and asked if someone can 
retrieve it. If the cabinet is locked, callers are given the access code. 

If you see someone who is unconscious and not breathing normally, you must first call 999 to 
arrange for help. The call operator will advise you to stay with the patient and will support you 
with commencing CPR, they will ask if there is someone else who could collect the AED and will 
give you the exact location of the nearest AED as well as the key code to the cabinet.  

Anyone can safely use a defibrillator following the clear audio instructions. You cannot hurt 
someone with a defibrillator because it will not work unless a person is in cardiac arrest. 


